
  

EPA is hosting a public hearing to provide the opportunity for the 
public to comment on the proposed consent decree between EPA and 
the New Indy Catawba, LLC facility in Catawba, SC, and to include an 
opportunity for the Southeastern Pediatric Environmental Health 
Specialty Unit to address health-related questions.  

DateDate: Tuesday, January 25, 2022
LocationLocation: Rock Hill Sports & Events Center
   		  326 Technology Center Way
   
		  Rock Hill, SC 29730
TimeTime: 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. ET

Virtual attendees, please use Zoom.
If you plan to attend in person, please register here. 
Registration is required for both virtual and in person attendance, 
and masks are required at the meeting venue. Space is limited. masks are required at the meeting venue. Space is limited. 

EPA website for New Indy Catawba, LLC
Contact R4publicaffairs@epa.gov with questions.

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency  U.S. Environmental Protection Agency  
New Indy Catawba, LLC New Indy Catawba, LLC 
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https://www.justice.gov/enrd/consent-decree/us-v-new-indy-catawba-llc
https://www.justice.gov/enrd/consent-decree/us-v-new-indy-catawba-llc
https://usepa.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_KiUPY00vRKqEa7CPZgUnOQ
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/epa-public-meeting-on-new-indy-catawba-llc-tickets-247375064477
https://response.epa.gov/site/site_profile.aspx?site_id=15198

